
Stop Notice – Ofgem BETTA seminar 
 
Ofgem is holding a seminar on Tuesday 8th of July 2003.  This seminar will focus 
on BETTA and what it will mean to market participants.   
 
The seminar will begin at 9:30am and finish by 5pm.  
 
If you would like to attend please email 
BETTA.consultationresponse@ofgem.gov.uk with details of your name and 
company and a contact telephone number by the closing date of Thursday 3rd 
July.  Alternatively contact Sian Bailey on 0207 901 7209. Due to high demand 
for all our seminars this event is restricted to two delegates from each 
organisation.  
 
The seminar will be held at:  
The Thistle Hotel 
Cambridge Street 
Glasgow  
G2 3NH 
Tel 0870 333 9154 
 
A map showing the location of The Thistle Hotel can be found below. The hotel 
is ten minutes walk from both Glasgow Central and Glasgow Queen Street rail 
stations.  
 

 
 
 
More details on the agenda will be issued in due course.  The purpose of this 
announcement is to alert potential participants to the location and date. 
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